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October 1, 1957

The regular meeting of the City Council was held on the above date
in the Municipal Court Room at 7:30 P. M. with Mayor B. E. Ball
presiding. ‘ '

All members of council were present and answered to roll call,
Mimutes of the last meeting were read and approved,

On motion by A, O, Umstead, seconded by Sol Cury and carried by, #116k
unanimous roll call vote, council moved that $20,000,00 be transferred

as a loan out of the General Operating Fund to Water Department

Debt Fund. .

A letter from Chester Engineers, regarding estimates of work com- #1165
pletion on the new dam, was presented by the City Manager.

On motion by A. O. Umstead, seconded by Sol Cury and carried by
unanimous roll call vote, the City Manager was authorized to obtain
an estimate from Monroe Thrower, Auditor, of the cost of auditing
the water bond account and the estimates in comparison with the
actual bills paid and if said estimate does not exceed $100.,00 the
City Manager is authorized to have Mr. Thrower proceed with audit.,

,The City Manager gave a report on the amount of water in the dams. #1166

A general discussion of Public Housing was held. #1167

The City Manager was instructed to send out bid forms to various #1168
painters in this area to secure bids for painting towers in athletic
field.

On motion by Sol Cury, seconded by W. R. Hamner and carried by #1169
unanimous vote of those present, taxi driver's permits were granted
Paul E. Huff and Glen Lovell.

A discussion of sewer extension on 13th Street and Spruce Street #1170
was held. The City Manager advised council that the cost of Maud
Bavidson's sewer would be $500,00, her share fo cost being $200,00.

The City Manager presented the Welfare Bi-enniel budget. #1171
On motion by W. R. Hamner, seconded by A. O. Umstead and carried #1172
by unanimous vote of those present, Mr, Norton was appointed as

member of Norton Planning Commission to succeed Mr, Davis.

Mr. Kanto appeared before council urging them to definitely investi-
gate the matter of Public Housing thorough'ly. (Refer to #1167)

There being no further business before the council séme adjourned,




